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THANK YOU!

The Public Information Office staff
would like to take this opporfunity fo
thank the following college personnel
who have assisted us at our recent
mall displays.

Richmond Administration:

John Slattery
" Karen Hern
Win Matheson

Library Personnel:

Carol Hanson
Cathy MacDonald
Doug Ruggles
Janice Friesen
Margie Nicol

Surrey Faculty:

Claude Lausigne
John Wong-Hen
Larry Banks

Special thanks also go to our
student assistants Tracie Burns,
Jay Salh, and Liana Bruun who have
helped us with our weekly mall
displays in July and August.

These mall displays are particularly
effective in Increasing our external
image, having materials on the college
easily available to the public and
making our marketing statement of

WE CAN HELP a reallty.

Once again thank you for your help
and for giving of your time to this
very important college activity.

Bonnie McGhie

CONTINUING EDUCATION FLYER

Did you receive a copy of the
Fall Continuing Education
Flyer in your home mail box?

If you live in the college
district and have not received
your copy, please call the
Public Information Office,
Surrey Campus Local 273.

STUDENTS BUILD FUTURE UNDER

COLLEGE PROGRAM

A Kwantlen College graduate is the
first apprentice carpenter selected
for a new training scheme by B.C s
non—-union construction industry.

Graham Almond, 19, of White Rock,

will spend 3.5 years indentured to

the 350 member independent Contractors
and Businesses Association of B.C. (ICBA)

Almond was hired on completion of
Kwantlen”s 8-10 month Carpentry/
Building Construction program.
Acceptance of only college or
institute trained applicants is
among several plan features meant
to attract employers.

"We get calls from employers looking
for trained people,'" said Kwantlen
instructor Don Currie. Graham, a
former pizza delivery man, is now
working on a Surrey condominium
project.

*this article appeared in the Real
Estate Weekly, August 15.

(Edited version)

BARGAIN BIN

FOR SALE:

CHILDREN'S TOYS - good condition
(elementary age)

SKATES - ice skates, roller skates
boys & girls, different sizes

BROWNIE UNIFORM - includes accessories
(small)

BOY'S JEANS - good condition

BOY!'S BIKES

For more information please call:
Carol
Surrey Campus Local 256, after 10 a.m.
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ATTENTION. ..

Any Christian Staff, Faculty, and
Administrators, interested in
praying together for the College
and each other...please call
Margie 588-4913.

I+ would be nice to get fogether
once a semester or more for
intercession.

| f you are unable to reach me...
(apparently it's difficult)...

be on the lookout for posters

this fall re: College Prayer Group.

Thank you

BADMINTON ANYONE?

Are you inferested in playing
badminton this Fall?

Please call Jim Davison at local
285 (Newton Campus) for more
information TO-DAY!

Fee: $20.00

FOR SALE

Westinghouse double oven stove,
bottom self clean, Harvest Gold,
good condition.

$400.00 o.b.o.

Baycrest fridge

27 ellglfe et

extra large top freezer
Harvest Gold

- $300.00 o.b.o.
For more information please call:
Local 48 (Richmond Campus)

QR

Ask for Joyce (evenings only) at
274-1331.
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A NEW SECTION FOR YOUR NEWSLETTER

This is your Events column. We
would like you to fill in the
section designated for your

campus with any upcoming events.

Newton Campus

Technology Centre

Richmond Campus

Surrey Campus

Please list you events and return
this form as soon as possible to
the Public Information Office,
Surrey Campus.

HELP US HELP YOU!
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Cartwright
Gallery

You are cordially invited to
an opening reception
September 18, 6-8 pm

September 18 to
October 19, 1986

1411 Cartwright Street
Granville Island
Vancouver, BC. V6] 3R7
Tel: 604/687-8266

Li1

Brenda Bear—Three Rings and Stand

Hours:

Tuesday-Saturday, 10-5pm
Sunday, 11-3pm

Closed Monday

The
Medium
Is Metal

The
Theme

Is Colour

Financially assisted by
the Government of BC. through the
Cultural Services Branch and

Lottery Revenue.

SEA ON THE FUTURE -
PERSPECTIVES IN OCEAN TECHNOLOGY

Sea the Future is an international
symposium, which opens EXPO's
Underwater and Offshore Resources
Speciallzed Period In September.

It is designed to bring fogether the
expertise of academia, Industry,
government, business and finance In
an innovative forum on ocean
technology.

The opening session on Friday nlght,
September 12, offers the general
public an excitling evening focused

on the drama of ocean exploration and
dlscovery. In addition, the fwo
lotteries, Grand Cayman Underwater
and Dive DEEP ROVER which are being
run to support the symposium, glve
people a chance to themselves explore
the ocean depths.

For more information please contact:

SEA THE FUTURE,

Box 48975 Bentall P.O.,
Vancouver

V7X 1A8

OR PHONE:

688-9122

SIGN POSTING

Please be reminded that posting of
any signs other than designated areas
Is for obvious reasons strongly
discouraged.

tf any "emergency" situation should
arise (where it was Impossible to
advise otherwise) please check with me
me first before posting signs.

As a matter of further clarification
even signs, posters, efc. put on
bulletin board should be cleared first.

Thanks for your cooperation!

Ted Blaha
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THREE COURSES OFFERED VIA THE
= KNOWLEDGE NETWORK IN 1986/87

September 15th through April 1987 (Mondays) 5:30 pm
Repeats: September 17th through April 1987 (Wednesdays) 6.30 am

EFFECTIVE CLASSROOM MANAGEMENT
CNPS 426

The Role of the Teacher in Guidance. -This course is designed to assist the teacher in

understanding and using the guidance techniques for day-to-day use in the classroom.
The emphasis will be on techniques working with people towards better self
understanding and better perspectives of alternatives. (3 units)

September 8th through November 24th (Mondays) 12:30 pm
Repeats: September 12th through November 28th (Fridays) 6:00 pm

COMPUTERS IN EDUCATION
CSED 400

Computers in Education. - Current research and practice concerning uses of computers
in education, including computer assisted instruction and computer -augmented
instruction. (1.5 units)

September 19th through November 21st (Fridays) 6:30 pm
Repeats: September 20th through November 22nd (Saturdays) 11:00am

EDUCATION OF YOUNG CHILDREN
EDYC 438 (Early Childhood) *

Observation and Recording (Observing Young Children). - Observation and recording
of young children in early childhood settings with a view to developing professional skills
in the interpretation and uses of recorded observations for guidance of individual learning
and curriculum development. (1.5 units) Prerequisite: Educational Psychology 331.

* Please note that this course is offered twice - September and January.

For more information about these courses, admission and registration procedures contact:

Jo-Anne Chilton (604) 228-2013
Field Development Office

Faculty of Education

2125 Main Mall

The University of British Columbia
Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1Z5

If you are a first time student to UBC
please begin admission procedures to the University before September.
Education Field Development : Scarfe Building PLEASE
2125 Main Mall, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1Z5 (604) 2282013 POST
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY
TO YOU

X
w@

It's picnic time at
Crescent Park
Sept. 7-11:00 a.m

ENTER OFF CRESCENT BEACH ROAD

190th St

24th Ave

Crescent Park Picnic Area

Z

Fun for the whole family

Games - Races - Prizes

Bring your own drinks - Food will be there
Come on out and join the fun

Staff - Faculty - Administration
Lets get together and make this our
1st Annual Kwantlen College Picnic
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WORKS AND
STATEMENTS V

Artwork by the artist/instructors of
Kwantien College

August 29th - September 28th, 1986
Exhibition opens August 28th at 7:30 p.m. in The Theatre Gallery

Surrey Arts Centre
13750 - 88th Ave., Surrey
(604) 596-7461

JIM ADAMS
KAY BONATHAN
DICK BOND
EWEN McASLAN

ISOBEL McASLAN (COLVILLE)

ROGER VERNON
JEANNE SARICH

NOTICE

As of September 2, the Print Shop will
revert to regular hours of operation:

830 - 1630




